
Sean Rabbitt is off to his very first National Championship event!  Please check the 
calendar section for his skate times and days.  Sean will be competing as the Pacific 
Coast Sectional Junior Men’s Silver Medalist.  I spoke with his coach, Mrs. Li last week 
at the Artesia Rink. Mrs. Li reports that she is very happy with Sean’s progress this year 
and she feels that he could do very well at Nationals.  I took some pictures last week at 
one of Sean’s practice sessions and as soon as I get the picture section straightened out 
(hopefully this week) they will be up. 
 
Sean will be sending me updates from Nationals that I will post on our website under “In 
the News.”  Anyone who wishes to send Sean a good luck note, can send it to me and I 
will pass it on to him.   
 

GOOD LUCK SEAN!!!! 


